October Newsletter Vol. 1 Madalyn's Minutes

Division 5B

Upcoming Events

Now!

Dues Are Payable

October 15, 2022

Dollywood Fall Rally

October 31-November 4, 2022 Key Club Week

December 1, 2022

Annual Dues
Become Delinguent

February 1, 2023

Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended

Hello division 5B!

I hope everyone is enjoying school and that each club is gotten off to a strong start. This beginning time is so vital to the entire year's success. I encourage each club to go ahead and get a few service project ideas together (Ronald McDonald is always a great option). If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me!

Contact Me:



madalyn@ktkey.org



div5b



Key Club Week

Key Club Week gives you the opportunity to show your community what Key Club is truly about: service. Each day places an emphasis on service, to promote Key Club within our homes, schools, and communities, and to make Key Club a household name. This year, Key Club week will be held from October 31st through November 4th. Themes for the days were addressed in an email. If you did not receive said email or would like to know the themes, send me an email.

Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF)

The Youth Opportunities Fund consists of grants given to individual Key Clubs to fund projects. There are two cycle of grants. The first cycle's applications are due October 15, 2022. The second cycle's applications are due March 1, 2023. The grants can vary from \$250 - \$2,000. A Key Club can only receive one grant per year. For more information on the process of applying and receiving a grant from the YOF, please visit https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

Dues and New Members

Dues are now available to be paid! A roster of all members must be submitted with the money for dues. The early-bird deadline is November 1st. If your club submits dues before this date, it will win an award at DCON 2023! Let's strive to get all dues payed before December 1st: the final deadline before delinquency.

Officer Training

The Division 5B Officer Training went well. A lot of information was covered including upcoming events, ICON, officer duties, and awards. We made cards for those at local nursing homes. The recipients were very happy with them. I would like to spotlight Sevier County High School's Key Club. Their officers attended and were so attentive! If there are questions about information covered during the training, do not hesitate to email me!